
MINISTRIES & NEEDS 

As our church family continues to grow, we also have a 
growing need for volunteers to help watch over and  
shepherd our children in areas such as Sunday School, 
nursery, and Children’s Church. If you would like to be a 
part of pouring into our children at FBCH, please let our 
new Youth and Worship Leader Zeb Hicks know 
(youthandsong@fbchillsville.org). Thank you! 

The Tri-Area Crisis Pregnancy Center’s Baby Bottle  
Campaign started on Mother’s Day. Baby bottles to collect 
loose change (and bills!) is available for you to pick up  
today; please return them on Father’s Day, June 18.   
Donations are also accepted—checks can be made out to 
FBCH, and make sure to notate “Baby Bottle donation” on 
your check or donation envelope. Thank you for supporting 
this important ministry! 

This quarter’s Lord’s Supper Love Fund recipients are 
Greg and Tonyia Gibson. If you would like to  
contribute to helping out these church members in  
financial need, please clearly mark your check or  
donation envelope with “Lord’s Supper Love Fund.” Thank 
you for your generosity! 

Food Pantry items needed: 
June 4    -  Pinto beans & Cornbread mixes 
June 11  -  Soups & Crackers 

 

We’re glad YOU are here! If you’re visiting us today, please take a  
moment to fill out one of the green Visitor cards in the pews with  
whatever contact information you are comfortable sharing with us, and 
drop it in one of the wooden boxes by the exits. We’d love the opportunity 
to get to know you better! 

May 28, 2023 

Our Leadership Team  
Lead Pastor                                           Ryan Mills   

Worship and Youth Leader Zeb Hicks 

Administrative Assistant Norma Ring 

Deacon Chairman Bill Smyer 

 May 28 June 4 

Nursery - 
Sunday School 

Coming Soon! Coming Soon! 

Nursery - 
Worship Service 

Paula Pulliam & 
Maria Record 

Angela Armstrong & 
Maria Record 

    

Ushers  
Deacon of the 

Month 

Please see Pat Sharp to volunteer  Dennis Felts 

    

Audio, Video, and Computer Operators 

Dr. Mike Fariss, Greg Yonce 

To place an Event or Announcement in the bulletin: 

Submit requests to the Church Office no later than 3pm on Wednesday for that Sunday’s bulletin. 

Submissions should be less than 350 characters (including spaces) or 60 words.  

FBCH reserves the right to correct or adjust submissions as needed. 

1401 N. Main Street 

Hillsville, VA 24343 

(276) 728-7801 

 www.fbchillsville.org 

office@fbchillsville.org 

First Baptist Church  
of Hillsville 

GET CONNECTED! 
If you want to learn more about FBCH ministries or  

programs, receive church communications, or just  

update your contact info with us, please visit our “Get  

Connected!” page on the church’s website (in the “About Us” 

section) and fill out the form to let us know what you need! 

Have a Blessed Memorial Day! 



FBCH’S 

WEEK 

AT A 

GLANCE... 

Welcome  

  

Worship & Praise Victory in Jesus  

 To God Be the Glory  

  

Scripture Reading Psalm 2:1-6  

  

Tithes & Offerings  

  

Worship & Praise Lord, I Need You  

  

Message Gospel Boldness  

 Acts 4:1-31 

  

Invitation It Is Well  

  

Closing  

  

As We Go  

WORSHIP SERVICE S May 28 

9am  Prayer Meeting 

9:30am  Sunday School 

10:30am  Worship Service 

M May 29 

  Memorial Day 

  Church office closed 

   

T May 30 

3pm  Stewardship Committee 

   

   

W May 31 

6pm  Family Night! 

   

   

T June 1 

10am  Bible Study 

11:15am  Fellowship Committee 

   

F June 2 

   

   

S June 3 

8am  FBCH Bazaar 

9am  God’s Handy Helpers 

   

S June 4 

9am  Prayer Meeting 

9:30am  Sunday School 

10:30am  Worship Service 

  w/ Memorial Service 

 I am the door. If anyone enters by me, he will be 
saved and will go in and out and find pasture.  

 
John 10:9 

EVENTS & ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Our regularly scheduled monthly Fellowship Lunch + 
Business Meeting on May 28th has been cancelled  
because of Memorial Day weekend. Instead, our Kitchen 

Team will host a Cookout on June 11 following  
Worship Service to welcome Zeb Hicks and his family to 
FBCH...and to welcome in the summer! Everyone is  
invited, and we encourage you to bring a friend for the day!  
FBCH will provide the hotdogs, buns, condiments, and 
drinks.  Please bring your favorite side dish and/or dessert to 
share with our church family! 

Our Family Night! meal on May 31 is sponsored by Sonny 
& Donna Kaye McIver in memory of Doris Childs. The meal 
is also sponsored by Diane Allen: may God's Love be  
reflected through all of us as we praise God for the addition 
of Zeb, Amber, and Mae to our church. Come enjoy family 
fellowship and dive deeper in your discipleship journey. The 
menu is taco party and dessert. Enjoy! 
 

Please contact Norma in the church office if you are  
interested in sponsoring a Family Night meal ($50). 

The Stewardship meeting is rescheduled for Tuesday, May 
30 @ 3pm. 

We will be conducting a Memorial Service as a part of  
Worship on Sunday, June 4. Please come take time to   
remember those brothers and sisters in Christ upon whose 
spiritual shoulders we stand on to continue FBCH’s ministry 
today. 

FBCH is holding a Bazaar this Saturday, June 3. Please 
come out to support our local sellers and help raise funds for 
VBS this summer. Encourage your friends and neighbors to 
patronize the event as well. Thank you! 


